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Good luck to our P.S.S.A Teams 
Today our girls’ netball team travelled to Tullamore to play 
against Nyngan Public School. We will have a full report in 
next week’s newsletter and post our results on Facebook.  
 

On Friday, both the boys and girls basketball teams will be 
playing West Wyalong Public School. We wish them both the 
best of luck. 
 

Welcome to our Toppy Team 
In week five, we will be welcoming Mrs Melanie Meincke to 
our teaching team. Mrs Meincke comes to our school with 
many years of kindergarten teaching experience. She is also 
keen to learn about our school and meet all our wonderful 
students and their families.  
 

Mrs Meincke will be team teaching in the morning and 
middle sessions on kindergarten and will be doing release 
from face to face in different classrooms in the afternoon. 
She will also be running wellbeing groups for some students.  
 

Please note that Mrs Meincke is not replacing anyone but 
due to our Building Mathematics Specialisation in Primary 
School Initiative we have been given more staffing 
allocation.  
 

If you have any questions about the staff changes please 
don’t hesitate to contact the office and make an 
appointment. 
 

West Wyalong AECG Meeting 
It is very exciting that West Wyalong Aboriginal Education 
Consultive Group Inc (AECG) will be holding their first 
meeting next Thursday at 2pm in the library.  
 

The aim of the AECG is ensure that there is active 
involvement in consultative process between members and 
communities; provide opportunities for Aboriginal people to 
be actively involved in all decision-making that is relevant to 
education through a collaborative process; and to empower 
members by providing appropriate and effective knowledge 
and skills to engage in the development of policies and 
programs that enhance the unique identity of Aboriginal 
students and promote pride in Aboriginality.  
 

If anyone is interested in becoming a member of the West 
Wyalong AECG please reach out to Gerard at school. 
 
 

School Improvements 
During the holidays and this term, we have had a hive of 
activity from our assets team to improve our school. These 
improvements will include: 

✓ an upgrade to the canteen;  
✓ new carpet in our four classrooms, library and office 

area; 
✓ painting in the office, outside the 3/4 and 5/6 

classroom and the toilets; 
✓ a storage shed to replace our crumbling shed down 

the back; 
✓ varnishing the Kindergarten and 1/2 verandah; and  
✓ regrouting the tiles in the toilets.  

As a result, some areas will be out of bounds or non-
functional, including our canteen, meaning another week or 
two before canteen resumes. We apologise for any 
disruptions, but we are very grateful that these works are 
being completed.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Positive Detective 
 
 

Last week, one of our positive detectives 
spied Miller for picking up a student’s 
homework that was blowing away in the 
wind.  

 
Have a wonderful week! 
Kylie Taylor        
Principal 

                                               

 

Wyalong Public School 

At Wyalong Public School students, staff and the community 

are respectful, responsible and resilient learners. We have high expectations of 

ourselves and others. We are life-long learners and responsible citizens.      

 Everyone is someone at Wyalong Public School!   

Week 3 Term 2                       9th May 2023 



 
 
 
 
 

PSSA Basketball 

Friday 12th May 

 

Linton from Wyalong Aboriginal Land 

Council Visiting 

Friday 12th and 19th May 

 

District Cross Country – Ungarie 

Friday 26th May 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Orders are due back 

Friday 19th May 2023 

  NO CANTEEN  
  THIS WEEK! 



 

   

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

Family and friends are invited to come and help students 

to design and make their Easter hats at 9:30am.  
Easter hat categories include: 

• Colourful 

• Daintiest 

• Recyclable 

SCHOOL ASSEMBLY 

Clancy Stergo   for consistently demonstrating a diligent work ethic. 
Knox Harris   for having a positive attitude towards his learning. 
Farley Tillman for consistently being focused on her learning. 
Miller Pratt   for consistently being respectful towards others. 
Tess Tillman for always showing respect to others. 
Archie Pratt    for excellence in reading. 
Isla Nicholson for persisting in handwriting to produce neat work. 
Nate Pettit   for being a responsible learner. 
Sophie Kevill  for being a respectful student in class. 
Iszac Miller-Schmidt for demonstrating his confidence when sharing ideas in a whole class 

environment. 
Tessa Stergo for enthusiastically embracing new learning experiences and relishing in 

challenges. 
Alexis Burgers for displaying a persistent and positive attitude towards her schoolwork. 
  
  

  



 

 
 

 
 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

  

 



 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 


